
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

The Planning Commission of Brookfield, CT will hold a Public Hearing at 7:45 pm, in Room 

133 at Brookfield Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, Brookfield, CT, on Thursday, December 7, 

2023 on 60 Whisconier Road #PL-23-4, application for 3 lot subdivision by Aminullah 

Noori, 55A Toddy Hill Road, Sandy Hook. At this hearing, interested persons may appear 

and be heard, and written communications will be received. Said notice is on file in the 

Brookfield Land Use Office. 
Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this 27nd day of November, and 4th day of December 2023. 

Brookfield Planning Commission 


